Communiqué from the Formentera Council
Tuesday, 30 September 2014 20:56

Today, 30 September, Formentera Council president Jaume Ferrer, also president of Consorci
Formentera Desenvolupament (Formentera Development Consortium), made the decision to
terminate CFD director José Ramdn Mateos.

The action comes following the decision by CFD, the Govern Balear and the island councils of
Eivissa and Formentera to dissolve the CFD by 31 December, 2014.

José Ramdn Mateos assumed the charge of director of CFD on 1 June, 2010. Upon termination
of Mateos' duties as director, CFD president Jaume Ferrer expressed his gratitude for the
services dutifully provided by Mateos.




